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SERVE 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Email(s): ________________________________________________________ 

 

I am a: □ 1st time guest   □ 2nd time guest    □ Regular Attendee   □ Member 
 

Address:_____________________________________________________  

City:_______________________ State:_____ Zip:____________ 

 

Best Contact Phone # __________________________________ 

 

How did you hear about Orchard Hill Church? 

_____________________________________________________________ 

                                          
June 25, 2017 

Your 

Age 

Group: 

□ Youth  

□ 20s  

□ 30s  

□ 40s 

□ 50s  

□ 60s  

□ 70+ □ Information Change 

IN NEED OF PRAYER TODAY?  Please come forward following the service  

for prayer with one of our prayer partners. 

 

DO YOU HAVE A PRAYER CONCERN? Call the front office at 784.4060,  

and we will be happy to include your request on the prayer line, which is  

emailed to those who have subscribed to receive prayer concerns. 

O r c h a r d  H i l l  R e f o r m e d  C h u r c h  e x i s t s  t o  s e e  h u n d r e d s  o f  f a m i l i e s  a n d  i n d i v i d u a l s  i n  o u r  s u r r o u n d i n g  n e i g h b o r h o o d s  b e c o m e  c o m m i tt e d  f o l l o w e r s  o f  C h r i s t .  

 Cathy VanMarkenstien had a heart valve replacement. 

 Mel Veenboer had carpal tunnel surgery. 

 Bob VanHouten has been moved to the Christian Rest Home for rehab.  

 Chuck Busch was taken to the ER and blood was found on his brain. The was a 

fluid back up and part of his skull was removed during emergency surgery to   

relieve pressure. 

 Amy Karel traveled to Guatemala on Saturday, June 24 to serve at Orphan's 

Heart for a week alongside Rebekah. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s . . . C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s …   

COMING IN WORSHIP... 

June 19-23 

GET CONNECTED 

In this series, we will discuss what the Bible has to 

say about the questions you have asked. We are 

giving straight, biblical answers to some of life’s 

toughest challenges and the Bible’s most complex 

issues. You don’t want to miss this series! Why? 

Because, you asked for it! 

July 2 - What is the Trinity? 

July 9 - Where are senior citizens valued in the 

church? 

Questions, concerns, or just want to chat, contact Greg Salmon @ 

gregs@orchardhill.org or 784.4060 ext 227. 

High School -  We will be having our next summer 
event on July 17. You guessed it, a pool party! Times 
will be from 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM. Location will be     
announced soon!  

Middle School - Join us on July 5 for House Church 
and s’mores! We will meet downstairs in the youth 
area at 6:00 PM. We will conclude the Bible study 
with a fire from 7:00 - 8:00 PM!  

MEMBERSHIP CLASS: If you are thinking about membership, or have          
already made the decision to join us, this class is for you. Our summer                      
membership class is Thursday, July 6 at 7:00 PM.  Join us just to check us out, or 
to get the process going! 

 

Our next party popper Sunday is July 16! Are you thinking about baptism for     
yourself or your child? Do you want to give your profession of faith? Contact      
Pastor Kathy at kathyb@orchardhill.org or at 616.784.4060 ext 225. 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH: We are looking for people that may be interested 

in representing Orchard Hill Church at community events this summer at York 

Creek Apartments and at the Comstock Park Kent District Library. We will help you 

host a booth at the event so we can get to know our neighbors with the hopes that 

Orchard Hill can be a presence for the Lord in our community! Contact 

laurac@orchardhill.org for more info or to sign up today! 

A HUGE,  HEARTFELT THANK YOU TO THE VOLUNTEERS WHO TOOK 

TIME TO HELP US AT ARTS CAMP THIS SUMMER! 

The camp cannot be what it is without you. 

 

 

ARTS CAMP MISSION PROJECT UPDATE 

THANK YOU to everyone who generously donated towards this year’s 
Arts Camp Mission Project! Our goal was to raise $1,500 to send 10 
kids in Syria who are suffering from war to attend a Christian camp 

where they can be safe, well fed, and learn about Jesus. We praise the 
Lord that we are able to report that we exceeded our goal of fundraising 

and could send more than 15 campers to experience the love of the 

Lord in the midst of the chaos of war! Thank you for your generosity! 

 

 

Come see Pastor Bob this week as The King  in Magic Circle Theatre’s production of 
“The Last Dragon”.  Performances are Wednesday, June 28 – Saturday, July 1.   
Details and ticket information at circletheatre.org.  Circle Theatre is on the campus of 
Aquinas College. 

mailto:kathyb@orchardhill.org
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616.784.4060  
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Like us and become our friend, Orchard Hill Church Fellowship Group, 

on Facebook and keep up with what is happening “On the Hill!” 

Connection Card 

OUR WORSHIP TOGETHER 
We do not seek to be traditional • We do not seek to be contemporary •  

We seek to be authentic! 

Please take the opportunity following worship to pray with someone,  
discover places for you to become more involved, or make a new friend over  

coffee and a snack. We are so glad you came, and we hope you will  
feel part of the family of God here at Orchard Hill.    

Stop by the Connection   

Corner for more information! 

1 enjoy the fellowship in the lobby by grabbing a coffee 

and locating a seat in the sanctuary. 

2 worship 

Orchard Hill Church exists to see hundreds of 

families and individuals in our surrounding                

neighborhoods become committed followers 

of Christ through discipleship, service, and 

3 fill out the Connection Card at the bottom of the             

bulletin and place it in the offering plate.  

4 connect 

see us at the Connection Corner, visit our 

website, and like our Facebook page.  

                                 There are many ways to 

5 come back for worship next week and stick with us 

for six weeks. We’d love to see you 

again and get to know you. 

Questions? Email Pastor Kathy Bartels at kathyb@orchardhill.org. 

6:15 PM Mom’s Group - Narthex  

6:30 PM Worship Band - Sanctuary 

7:00 PM Worship Singers - Sanctuary 

10:00 AM Worship Service - On the Hill 

Welcome to Our Gathering! 
This morning we continue a message series that focuses on those 

dumb decisions we have all made and how we might avoid them in the 
future. As we dig into the book of Proverbs we will discover true       

wisdom that we can act on. 

 

7:00 PM The Flock - Studio 1 

Gathering Music 
Songs From Arts Camp 
Welcome and Greeting 
Praise and Worship 
Prayer 
Music Ministry 
Mission Project Highlights 
Prayer 
Offering 
Message: A Tale of Two Invites - Pastor Bob Karel 
 Bible Reading: Proverbs 9 (pg. 996) 
Closing Response 
Parting Blessing 

F 

I WOULD LIKE TO GET INFORMATION ON THE FOLLOWING: 

_____ How to become a Christian  ____ Baptism 

_____ Membership   ____ Tithe Envelopes 

_____ Electronic Giving   ____ Children’s Ministry 

_____ Student Ministry   ____ Adult Ministry 

_____ Small Groups   ____ Mailbox 

_____ The Flock (18-30yr)                

 

 

We had a fabulous week at Arts Camp! Over 350 kids attended and heard the    

story of Jesus.  


